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  Teknik Menonton TV dan Mendownload Film, Musik, Game dan Ringtone dari
Internet ,
  Cancel Cable: How Internet Pirates Get Free Stuff Chris Fehily,2013-10-19
Neighbors with hand-labeled DVD collections. Teenagers with 5000-song iPods.
Entire countries sharing the same copy of Windows. Who are these people?
They're file sharers and they account for a third of worldwide internet
traffic. Their swag is anything that can be digitized and copied. But file-
sharing networks aren't only for pirates. Musicians and writers use them to
gauge their popularity. Artists and filmmakers use them to boost recognition.
Government employees use them to secretly download WikiLeaks archives. TV
producers use them to confirm audience measurements. Politicians and judges
use them to make policy and rulings. Traders and marketers use them to spot
trends. - Learn how BitTorrent and peer-to-peer networks work. - Set up a
BitTorrent client and find files to download. - Open, play, read, or run what
you download. - Know the risks of file sharing and avoid fakes, scams, and
viruses. Reviews A remarkably calm look at the technical, social, economic
and cultural issues arising from file-sharing, and it's also a damned
practical guide to navigating the strange world of file-sharing technology. -
Cory Doctorow, boingboing.net Chris Fehily won't exactly call [middle-class
consumers] suckers, but he will show them -- as well as college students,
crackers, digital anarchists and others -- the Pirate Way. - J.D. Lasica,
socialmedia.biz An essential primer on file sharing for those not in the
know. - Leo M, Brain Scratch Contents 1. The Terrain 2. Understanding
BitTorrent 3. File Types 4. Malware 5. Archives 6. Installing a BitTorrent
Client 7. BitTorrent Search Engines 8. Finding Torrents 9. Customizing Your
Client 10. Downloading Torrents 11. Movies and TV Shows 12. Pictures 13.
Music and Spoken Word 14. Books, Documents, and Fonts 15. Applications and
Games
  Windows 10 in easy steps – Special Edition, 3rd edition Mike
McGrath,2019-09-11 Windows 10 in easy steps – Special Edition, 3rd edition
builds on Windows 10 in easy steps and Windows 10 for Seniors in easy steps,
taking the user to the next level. Written to help non-technical PC-users to
make the most of their Windows 10 computer, all in the familiar In Easy Steps
style. Windows 10 in easy steps – Special Edition, 3rd edition is a
comprehensive, yet concise guide that will walk you through Windows 10 basics
so that you can get up and running in no time. Then, in easy steps, it'll
gently guide you through advanced features to help you venture further and
get more from Windows 10. · Install/upgrade the right Windows 10 release ·
Master the new interface, desktop and the Start menu · Learn to use the great
new features in the Redstone 4 update · Find, download and use key apps for
work and for fun · Utilize internet and cloud facilities such as OneDrive ·
Enjoy Microsoft Edge, the new innovative web browser · Take control of
devices and printers · Save time – use the Search feature and Cortana ·
Create and monitor a home network · Organize and share files safely · Keep
Windows 10 working smoothly & efficiently · Explore Windows Registry, file
encryption, Windows PowerShell, and more · This guide also includes a chapter
on troubleshooting so it'll serve as a key reference point for the future
Table of Contents: 1. Introducing Windows 10 2. Choosing your computer 3.
Installing Windows 10 4. The Windows 10 interface 5. Windows 10 apps 6.
Desktop and Taskbar 7. Built-in programs 8. Windows downloads 9. Microsoft
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Store 10. Search techniques 11. Manage files and folders 12. Email and
messaging 13. Microsoft Edge 14. Digital images 15. Windows games 16. Music
and sound 17. Devices and printers 18. Networking Windows 19. Protection and
Ease of Access 20. Troubleshooting 21. Backup and recovery 22. Security and
encryption 23. Windows PowerShell 24. Update and maintain 25. Windows
performance 26. Windows Registry 27. Extending Windows
  Oracle Pl/Sql Programming In Simple Steps Kogent Solutions Inc.,2008-04
This book effectively explains the concept of PL/SQL programming. It gives
short yet complete description of the PL/SQL programming concepts and
explains them step by step. This book provides core information that every
PL/SQL developer should know to write PL/SQL programs, interact with Oracle
databases, perform complex calculations, and handle exceptions. Loaded with
lots of examples and illustrations to explain concepts, this book would help
you learn PL/SQL programming with minimal effort.
  Windows 10: Special Edition, 2nd Edition Mike McGrath,
  Windows 8.1 in easy steps - Special Edition Michael Price,Stuart
Yarnold,2014-07-18 Windows 8.1 in easy steps – Special Edition is a
comprehensive, yet concise guide that will walk you through Windows 8.1
basics so that you'll be up and running in no time. Then, step-by-step, it
covers the key advanced features to help you become a Windows 8.1 guru at
your own pace: Install the right Windows 8.1 release for your needsMaster the
interface, desktop, taskbar and key appsHave fun with photos, music, games
and movies appsUtilize internet and cloud facilities such as OneDriveOrganize
and share your files safelyTake control of your devices and printersSave time
by using the sophisticated Search facilityCreate and monitor your home
networkExplore Windows RegistryKeep your Windows 8.1 working smoothly &
efficiently Written in the familiar In Easy Steps style, this guide serves as
your key reference point to take full advantage of Windows 8.1.
  Data Hiding Techniques in Windows OS Nihad Ahmad Hassan,Rami
Hijazi,2016-09-08 This unique book delves down into the capabilities of
hiding and obscuring data object within the Windows Operating System.
However, one of the most noticeable and credible features of this publication
is, it takes the reader from the very basics and background of data hiding
techniques, and run’s on the reading-road to arrive at some of the more
complex methodologies employed for concealing data object from the human eye
and/or the investigation. As a practitioner in the Digital Age, I can see
this book siting on the shelves of Cyber Security Professionals, and those
working in the world of Digital Forensics - it is a recommended read, and is
in my opinion a very valuable asset to those who are interested in the
landscape of unknown unknowns. This is a book which may well help to discover
more about that which is not in immediate view of the onlooker, and open up
the mind to expand its imagination beyond its accepted limitations of known
knowns. - John Walker, CSIRT/SOC/Cyber Threat Intelligence Specialist
Featured in Digital Forensics Magazine, February 2017 In the digital world,
the need to protect online communications increase as the technology behind
it evolves. There are many techniques currently available to encrypt and
secure our communication channels. Data hiding techniques can take data
confidentiality to a new level as we can hide our secret messages in
ordinary, honest-looking data files. Steganography is the science of hiding
data. It has several categorizations, and each type has its own techniques in
hiding. Steganography has played a vital role in secret communication during
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wars since the dawn of history. In recent days, few computer users
successfully manage to exploit their Windows® machine to conceal their
private data. Businesses also have deep concerns about misusing data hiding
techniques. Many employers are amazed at how easily their valuable
information can get out of their company walls. In many legal cases a
disgruntled employee would successfully steal company private data despite
all security measures implemented using simple digital hiding techniques.
Human right activists who live in countries controlled by oppressive regimes
need ways to smuggle their online communications without attracting
surveillance monitoring systems, continuously scan in/out internet traffic
for interesting keywords and other artifacts. The same applies to journalists
and whistleblowers all over the world. Computer forensic investigators, law
enforcements officers, intelligence services and IT security professionals
need a guide to tell them where criminals can conceal their data in Windows®
OS & multimedia files and how they can discover concealed data quickly and
retrieve it in a forensic way. Data Hiding Techniques in Windows OS is a
response to all these concerns. Data hiding topics are usually approached in
most books using an academic method, with long math equations about how each
hiding technique algorithm works behind the scene, and are usually targeted
at people who work in the academic arenas. This book teaches professionals
and end users alike how they can hide their data and discover the hidden ones
using a variety of ways under the most commonly used operating system on
earth, Windows®.
  Fun Pirating + CD ,
  Innovative Internet Secrets Doug Knell,2018-01-11 There are so many secrets
packed in here, I have to wonder if the Illuminati will have this author
assassinated - Derrick Mennings, Marxist Internet Weekly Digest Written by an
engineering expert with comprehensive knowledge of SEO marketing, computers,
and the best Belgian beers to drink with them. Preview the book to enter
enlightenment. Give Me A Couple Of Hours And I'll Turn You Into An Internet
Wizard! There are other internet secrets books and they work as excellent
paperweights and have some therapeutic benefits, too: you can use them to put
you to sleep. This book is not to be equated with all those boring-as-all-
hell books with dubious internet insights and SEO tips. Trust us: what you
know about the internet isn't as much as you think you know. Beyond the
basics, how clued in are you really about the internet? You probably know
more about Bangladesh (which ain't much, right?) than you do about web
development, link building, and search engine optimization. The internet may
play an integral role in our lives, yet in informal testing, close to 92% of
internet users scored no more than basic competence with it. Less than 16%
had any legitimate knowledge of SEO marketing. I can hear you from here:
Basic competence is good enough for me. Why would I want or need to do more
than that? You can use the Google or Bing search engine (but lazily, not with
any genuine optimization), get around the Gmail and Hotmail interfaces, buy
an airline ticket at Expedia, order a book at Amazon, and post an update at
Facebook. Is that mastery when anyone can do that? Complacency never does
anyone any favors. If the complacent had won out, we'd still believe the
world is flat and airplane flight is impossible. Do you really need to be
told that the internet is one of those things you cannot afford to be
complacent about? Your livelihood, your identity, your social networks, your
ability to distinguish yourself from the competition will all one day be
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measured by the breadth and depth of your internet skills. Development of the
web hasn't stood still. Should your skills? Every single one of these
internet secrets will shoot your internet productivity into the stratosphere
and leave you head and shoulders above your peers. We're not naive to think
you don't know any of these secrets, but we're confident you don't know about
most of them. Any of these 100+ internet insights will more than make up for
the book's cost * Keep your computer and other devices protected: the best
anti-virus & malware tools internet tools you should install to keep your
computer, mobile phone, and tablet from being crippled. * Set up sharable
internet networks wherever you happen to be, like standing in front of
Buckingham Palace. * Start building your favorite link bookmarks across all
internet browsers and platforms. * Avoid internet scams. * Download and view
internet videos offline. Video streaming sucks bandwidth from your 4G plan. *
Keep your identity safe. * Transfer large files. * Set up online music
libraries so you can listen to your music anywhere, anytime. * Shop on the
internet for the absolute best prices. * View web sites optimally on any
device. * Remember your passwords for any site and situation. * And much,
much more. Some of these internet secrets you could discover if you knew
where to look, but it would take you months to collect the same knowledge
you'll find here. Other internet tools we've picked up from years of
experience. You won't find those gems anywhere else. Dump your other SEO
books and for-idiots web development guides. You will not find another
internet book this practical or enjoyable for any price. The new internet
isn't going anywhere, but you should. Let's get going, with us as your guide
along this infinitely more diverse Information Superhighway.
  25 Essential Windows Home Server Projects Terry Walsh,Jim Clark,2012-01-31
25 Essential Windows Home Server Projects is We Got Served's must-have guide
to getting the most from Microsoft's Windows Home Server platform. Written
for both Windows Home Server v1 and WHS 2011 users, 25 Essential Windows Home
Server Projects is the product of months of research into thousands of We Got
Served features, product reviews, reader comments and forum posts to select
and then create a series of 25 comprehensive, but easy to follow project
walkthroughs for the popular home server operating system. Written by trusted
home server experts Terry Walsh and Jim Clark, 25 Essential Windows Home
Server Projects is the perfect next step for anyone who has mastered the
basics of working with Windows Home Server and is seeking to do more with the
product. Illustrated with hundreds of screenshots, the eBook walks through
topics such as CD, DVD and Blu-ray ripping, creation of media libraries,
automatic metadata collation and management, Windows Home Server support for
Bittorrent and SABnzbd download clients, media streaming to remote devices,
TV recording and archiving, remote backup, smartphone/tablet integration and
much more. Spread over 650 A4 pages the full list of projects for WHS v1 &
2011 novices and experts alike includes: Run a Windows Home Server
Application as a Service Create a Windows Home Server Powered DVR Use Windows
Home Server as a File Downloader with SABnzbd Add Print Server Features to
Windows Home Server Share Your Printer With Devices Across the Network
Install a BitTorrent Client Install PHP and MySQL on Windows Home Server
Install a Wordpress Blog on Windows Home Server Stream Music and Video
Remotely to SmartPhone, Tablets or Computers Create a Windows Home Server
Wiki Install a Forum on Windows Home Server Manage Your Music Metadata View
Your Home Server's Files and Folders on Tablets and Smartphones Stream Video
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From Windows Home Server to Apple TV Backup Your Files Remotely to Windows
Home Server Using VPN Build a Kick Ass Home Server From Scratch Stream Media
Effortlessly to Xbox 360 and PlayStation 3 Automatically Collate and Manage
Movie and TV Metadata Upgrade Remote Access to Manage Windows PCs and Macs
from Tablets and Smartphones Rip CDs the Easy Way Create a Movie Library From
DVD and Blu-ray Disc Manage Your Home Server Movie Library From PC & Tablet
Manage and Record Video From Network Surveillance Cameras Protect Your Home
Server With an Anti-Virus Agent Install Your Own Mail Server on Windows Home
Server Each project includes sections for Windows Home Server v1 and WHS
2011, so all 25 projects can be completed on either platform. Whether you're
a new Windows Home Server 2011 user, or a long-time Windows Home Server v1
owner who set and forgot a long time ago, 25 Essential Windows Home Server
Projects will give you fresh ideas, inspiration and guidance to create the
digital home hub you always dreamed was possible.
  Raspberry Pi User Guide Eben Upton,Gareth Halfacree,2016-08-08 Learn the
Raspberry Pi 3 from the experts! Raspberry Pi User Guide, 4th Edition is the
unofficial official guide to everything Raspberry Pi 3. Written by the Pi's
creator and a leading Pi guru, this book goes straight to the source to bring
you the ultimate Raspberry Pi 3 manual. This new fourth edition has been
updated to cover the Raspberry Pi 3 board and software, with detailed
discussion on its wide array of configurations, languages, and applications.
You'll learn how to take full advantage of the mighty Pi's full capabilities,
and then expand those capabilities even more with add-on technologies. You'll
write productivity and multimedia programs, and learn flexible programming
languages that allow you to shape your Raspberry Pi into whatever you want it
to be. If you're ready to jump right in, this book gets you started with
clear, step-by-step instruction from software installation to system
customization. The Raspberry Pi's tremendous popularity has spawned an entire
industry of add-ons, parts, hacks, ideas, and inventions. The movement is
growing, and pushing the boundaries of possibility along with it—are you
ready to be a part of it? This book is your ideal companion for claiming your
piece of the Pi. Get all set up with software, and connect to other devices
Understand Linux System Admin nomenclature and conventions Write your own
programs using Python and Scratch Extend the Pi's capabilities with add-ons
like Wi-Fi dongles, a touch screen, and more The credit-card sized Raspberry
Pi has become a global phenomenon. Created by the Raspberry Pi Foundation to
get kids interested in programming, this tiny computer kick-started a
movement of tinkerers, thinkers, experimenters, and inventors. Where will
your Raspberry Pi 3 take you? The Raspberry Pi User Guide, 3rd Edition is
your ultimate roadmap to discovery.
  How to Build a Home or Office Web Server Stuart Gregory,
  Raspberry Pi User Guide Gareth Halfacree,Eben Upton,2012-08-30 Make the
most out of the world’s first truly compact computer It's the size of a
credit card, it can be charged like a smartphone, it runs on open-source
Linux, and it holds the promise of bringing programming and playing to
millions at low cost. And now you can learn how to use this amazing computer
from its co-creator, Eben Upton, in Raspberry Pi User Guide. Cowritten with
Gareth Halfacree, this guide gets you up and running on Raspberry Pi, whether
you're an educator, hacker, hobbyist, or kid. Learn how to connect your Pi to
other hardware, install software, write basic programs, and set it up to run
robots, multimedia centers, and more. Gets you up and running on Raspberry
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Pi, a high-tech computer the size of a credit card Helps educators teach
students how to program Covers connecting Raspberry Pi to other hardware,
such as monitors and keyboards, how to install software, and how to configure
Raspberry Pi Shows you how to set up Raspberry Pi as a simple productivity
computer, write basic programs in Python, connect to servos and sensors, and
drive a robot or multimedia center Adults, kids, and devoted hardware
hackers, now that you've got a Raspberry Pi, get the very most out of it with
Raspberry Pi User Guide.
  10 Mesin Pencari Paling Dahsyat Anwari,Java Creativity,2013-09-23 Apakah
Anda sering pusing saat mencari sesuatu pada search engine? Apakah yang Anda
cari tidak pernah ditemukan? Pernahkah Anda mencari di 10 search engine? Buku
ini akan mengupas tuntas 10 mesin pencari paling DAHSYAT & paling POPULER
saat ini. Dengan mempelajari buku ini, DIJAMIN Anda akan mampu mencari dan
mendapatkan apapun yang Anda inginkan di internet seperti MP3, video, e-book,
software, game, gambar, bahkan file penting yang sangat rahasia sekalipun.
Selain membahas 10 mesin pencari terdahsyat, buku ini juga akan mengajarkan
jurus-jurus hacking yang bisa Anda gunakan untuk mengoptimalkan pencarian.
Jadilah penjelajah internet yang cerdas!
  Introduction to The Pirate Bay Gilad James, PhD,
  How to Unblock Everything on the Internet, 2nd Edition Fadia Ankit,2012 How
To Unblock Everything On The Internet is the 15th book written by the cyber
security expert and ethical hacker Ankit Fadia. This book comes to the rescue
of all those who are deprived of information on blocked websites: Social
networking sites like Facebook and Twitter; stock trading websites; USB
ports; applications; chat software, and so much more. It teaches simple ways
to unblock access to everything on the Internet, whichever part of the world
you are in. Of interest to students, office-goers, travellers – in fact, just
about anyone in front of a keyboard – readers are advised to exercise caution
in usage, taking the utmost care not to contravene existing laws. The new
edition is packed with even more information, with unblocking techniques for
mobile phones, iPads, iPhone, and much more.
  Thinking Big and Growing Rich in the Digital Age RD king, Learn How to
Harness the Power of Knowledge on the Internet to Secure New Customers! The
Internet Has Become an Unlimited Resource for Knowledge and Information and
it is by Responding to This Need of Web Users That You Can Increase Your
Business Sales, Advertising Revenue and Overall Profitability! Today,
millions scour the Web in a pursuit of knowledge or information, using search
engines and other means to find and locate what they want to read about and
learn. Those who provide that data receive visitors. Because of this, more
and more Internet websites have begun to offer a wide range or articles,
blogs and other resources to secure that Web traffic of those looking for
answers or insight. And all of those visitors searching for knowledge are an
opportunity to make money via sales and advertising. Yet, in order to get
listed in search results and obtain a share in that traffic, it is crucial to
provide real and relevant information. We want to show you exactly how you
can do this with our valuable eBook Think Big and Grow Rich in the Digital
Age. Think Big and Grow Rich in the Digital Age will provide you with the
following valuable information: An explanation about how much information is
out there How to obtain the data, facts and info you will need A description
of the various sources available on the Internet How to become enlightened by
knowing what the experts know Insight into knowledge marketing as a new
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online phenomenon Tips on finding information that is not easily accessible
Instructions on using that knowledge to serve your market base A short
discussion on different ways to make money with your info
  1 Menit Edisi Lebih Lengkap Belajar Internet ,
  Teknik Men-download Konten Internet ,
  PC Magazine ,2008
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